
The Philadelphia Chapter of the American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE) anticipates 

formally creating a Philadelphia Chapter of the Environmental & Water Resources 

Institute (EWRI), which will be open to all interested parties, including non-ASCE 

members. The EWRI Steering Committee is preparing a 2010-2011 technical presentations 

schedule and would appreciate your response to the four questions below: 

 

1)   What location would you prefer having the presentations? 

 Downtown Philadelphia 

 Philadelphia  - Airport area 

 Villanova area 

 Norristown area 

 Other ______________________ 

 

2)   What time of day would you prefer having a presentation? 

 Philadelphia     Northern or western suburbs 

 Lunch time  Lunch time 

 Dinner time  Dinner time 

 

3)   What topics would interest you (check all that apply)? 

 New soil erosion and sediment control regulations 

 Professional risk reduction 

 Case study of a Superfund site cleanup 

 Environmental liability insurance 

 Infrastructure security 

 Dams and fish passageways 

 _______________________ 

 _______________________ 

 _______________________ 

 

4)   The EWRI will be open to all interested parties.  Please identify non-ASCE members 

that you think could be interested in joining or learning more about the EWRI. 

 

       Name Email Address Phone No. 

 ________________________ ________________________ ________________ 

 ________________________ ________________________ ________________ 

 ________________________ ________________________ ________________ 

 

If you are interested in joining the EWRI Steering Committee or would like to suggest a topic for 

the EWRI group, please contact Eve D’Onofrio at 610.630.1660.  Please submit this 

questionnaire to edonofrio@esdesignllc.com. 

Optional:  Name_________________  Company_______________  Phone _______________ 

mailto:edonofrio@esdesignllc.com

